
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Belton C of E Primary School 

Summer Term 

Newsletter 10 
24th June 2016 

 

Sports Coaching 
On Tuesday 21st Coach Unlimited came in to 
school and ran a 3rd session of sports coaching for 
some of our KS2 children who were selected 
because they are displaying extra talent in P.E. 
lessons.  Teresa commended all the children for 
their effort but special commendation went to 
Joe M and Joe D in particular for pushing 
themselves to the limit and to Alice and Izzy for 
being so mature, she said it was like having two 
adults in the group.  Well done everyone. 

On Thursday 23rd our Bees 

joined other Year 1s at a 

BeSKILD sports morning at 

Oxley Primary School. 

They had a great time and 

made new friends. 
“I enjoyed doing the hockey.”  

“It’s great to meet new 

people.”   

“My favourite was playing the 
parachute game.”  

I enjoyed playing football.”   

“I loved playing cats and mice.” 
 

 

Parent Forum 
The Parent Forum 
held in school on 
Thursday 23rd was 
well attended.   
Points for discussion 
were: 

-What is working 
well in our school? 

-What could be 
even better? 

Minutes from the 
forum will be on the 
school website 
soon.  The next 
meeting will be held 
in the Autumn  
term. 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

We were inspired by Major 

Tim Peake and his return 

from space and our 

homework was to design a 

landing craft to ensure his 

safe return.  Some children 

actually made their designs 

and showed the rest of the 

school these designs in 

assembly. 

The Bears Design a Landing Capsule 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Loros Fitness in Schools Event. 

Thank you to everyone who supported 

this event.  We raised approximately 

£200 for Loros and for our school. 
 

We are always delighted to hear what our children do out of 
school as well as in school.  On Wednesday Alex and Bethany 
attended a Lego League afternoon at Loughborough University 
and are very proud of their medals. 

Open Morning 
On Tuesday 21st we held an Open 

Morning in school.  Four parents 

attended and watched a very 

entertaining assembly by Rev Tony, 

telling us all to be sheep and not 

goats!  

“Lovely calm learning atmosphere.” 

“Great to sit and watch the progress 
again!  Well done.” 

“Thanks for the opportunity to be 

able to come and see the kids and 

teachers in action!” 

“Really enjoyed the open morning.  
Lovely to sit in and listen to a lesson.” 

 
 

Coming Up 

 

On Monday 27th June we are looking 

forward to welcoming 5 playgroup children 

who will spend some time with Mrs Jones 

and the Meerkats. 

 

On Tuesday 28th we will be having a whole 

school house afternoon.   

 

Also on Tuesday Year 5s are competing in a 

second tennis match at Shepshed High 

School. We wish them success. 
 

Thursday 30th June 

Whole School Sports Day 

1.30pm 
All are welcome to join us on the field for a great afternoon of sports led by Mr Vasey.  

Bring your chairs or blankets to sit on and keep your fingers crossed for some sunshine! 
 

 

Reports 
By now you will 

have received your 
child’s report.  If 
you would like to 

chat to your child’s 
teacher please 

make an 
appointment to see 

them. 

Questionnaires 
Next week we will be 

sending out a 
questionnaire for you 

to fill in asking for your 
comments about 

school.  Your child will 
also be completing a 
questionnaire next 

week. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you would like your child to take part in 
this scheme you can pick up an application 

form from the school office. 


